
face-to-face family visitation and telephone contact with 

family event on Lunar New Year.  
On January 14 and January 17, 2025, Lunar New Year face-to-face family 
visitation and telephone contact with family event, with a total of 359 inmates 
and their family members participating. These events allowed the inmates to 
connect with their loved ones in advance and experience the warmth of the 
festive season, easing their homesickness. 
 
 

  

  

 


